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This fact sheet is not to be considered a technical document but has been prepared to provide the general public

with a better understanding of activities that have been occurring at the Site. 

PURPOSE

The purpose of this fact sheet is to

provide results from the sampling and

analysis event that took place during the

week of March 19, 2005.

HISTORY

In February of 2005, a

methamphetamine lab was discovered on

a property in Smyrna, Georgia.  Due to

the size and magnitude of this meth lab,

the Environmental Protection Agency

(EPA) was contacted by officials from

Cobb County government about

performing an environmental

investigation on the soils of the yard of

that property.  

RESULTS FROM SAMPLING EVENT

On March 16, 2005, EPA mobilized to the

site to take surface and sub-surface

samples from the back yard of the Meth

Lab residence.  A total of six surface soil

and two sub-surface soil samples were

taken from the property. 

 

All of the samples were collected from

the back yard of the property and

analyzed.  The analysis did not detect any 

contaminants above levels of concern or

that are thought to be attributable to

past site activities.  

Based on the observations made during

the sampling event and the analytical

results, no further EPA activity at the

property is anticipated.

FOR MORE INFORMATION

For more information, visit the following

web site

 www.epaosc.net/cobbcomethlab,  

or contact:

Mr. Glenn Adams

On-Scene Coordinator

Phone: 404-562-8771

Ms. Linda Starks

Public Affairs Specialist

Phone: 404-562-8487


